## A DECADE OF SERVICE.



Jeffrey A. & Mary S. Burda 4107 Valleycrest Ct. Toledo, OH 43614-4953

իությովիիկերիկիկիկիկիկիկիկիկիկիկի

May 8, 2014

Dear Jeffrey A. & Mary S. Burda,

Your generosity to Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) – expressed through your recent gift of \$160.00 on 04/30/2014 – speaks volumes about your concern for the servicemen and women who stand on the frontiers of freedom in our world today. They placed their lives on the line, and as a result a generation of servicemen and women have returned home wounded in body and spirit.

Please know your continued support means so much. I can't even begin to express my gratitude for your partnership in the great cause of Wounded Warrior Project. You have my deepest appreciation.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Bringing hope to heroes,

Even Nardissel

Steven Nardizzi

Chief Executive Officer Wounded Warrior Project

4899 BELFORT ROAD ★ SUITE 300 ★ JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 ★ woundedwarriorproject.org